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From: rthys woodall <sub9pop@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:41 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: RIN 3038-AC61

Hello,

I belief that the individual should be given the freedom and right to choose the amount of leverage that
is appropriate for your individual desired risk, and that this basic principle of 'choice' is in jeopardy by
the proposed CFTC regulations.

Maximum Leverage under Proposed CFTC Changes
USD/CHF, 10:1 leverage (10 percent), Margin requirement: $10,000

You are proposing a government's will that will have dire outcomes.

Sincerely,
Rhys Woodall



